
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We believe we exist to serve the students and families of Los Angeles Unified, and 
we acknowledge the many voices who have a vested interest in the success of our 
students.  
 
To ensure that all actions are informed by listening and learning from the 
community through open dialogue, we welcome your feedback as we make 
decisions about social and academic issues that impact our students with 
disabilities. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Scan this QR Code to help inform the direction of the Division of Special 
Education. 

 

https://tejoin.com/scroll/908512860  
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